
Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Term Expiring Reminder


Tyler Merritt <tyler@allmtngroup.com> Wed, May 3, 2023 at 11:22 AM
To: Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Hey Duncan,

Sorry for the delay here.  I’d be happy to reapply for my position on the TRAILS committee.  I believe I have served on the committee
for about 20 years.  Let me know what else I need to do.


Tyler Merritt

tyler@allmtngroup.com

www.allmtngroup.com

802-233-0220
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